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Route 83 Roundabout 
Dickenson County 
Design Public Hearing 

Monday, July 24, 2023, 4-6 p.m. 
Ridgeview High School Cafeteria 

310 Wolfpack Way, Clintwood, VA 24228 
https://www.publicinput.com/f2553 

Find out about the proposed construction of a single-lane roundabout on Route 83 at the 
intersection of Route 637 in Dickenson County.  

Review the proposed project plans and the National Environmental Policy Act document in the 
form of a Programmatic Categorical Exclusion at the public hearing or at VDOT’s Bristol District 
Office located at 2111 Bonham Road in Bristol, 276-669-6151, 800-FOR-ROAD, or TTY/TDD 
711. The plans also can be reviewed at the VDOT Wise Residency Office located at 703 
Hurricane Road, N.E. in Wise, 276-328-9331. Please call ahead to assure the appropriate 
personnel are available to answer your questions. Property impact information, relocation 
assistance policies, and tentative construction schedules are available for your review at the 
above addresses and will be available at the public hearing. 

Give your written or oral comments at the hearing or submit them by August 3, 2023, to Mrs. 
Brandi Halloway, Project Manager, 2111 Bonham Road, Bristol, Virginia 24201. You may also 
e-mail your comments to bristolinfo@vdot.virginia.gov. Please reference “Route 83 Roundabout 
(Dickenson County)” in the subject line. 

VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and activities in 
accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need more 
information in regards to your civil rights on this project or need special assistance for persons 
with disabilities or limited English proficiency, contact Brandi Halloway at the phone numbers 
listed above.  

State Project: 0083-025-826,P101, C501; Federal: STP-025-1(076) UPC: 119440 
To: 0.078 mile west of Rose Ridge Route 637   From: 0.019 mile east of Rose Ridge Route 637 Project Length: 0.187 mile 


